
  DIANE R. COLELLA 

Election Commissioner 

City of Revere 

PHONE (781) 286-8200 X1 

FAX (781) 286-8206 

 

MEETING NOTICE 

 

March 28, 2016 

  

 

TO  Ashley E. Melnik, City Clerk  

   

   

FROM  Diane R. Colella, Election Commissioner 

 

The Board of Election Commissioners respectfully requests the enclosed meeting notice be 

posted in accordance with the Open Meeting Law. 

 

On Friday, April 1, 2016 at 9:00 a.m. the Optech Eagle III P vote tabulators, the memory packs 

and ballots will be tested in the basement of Revere City Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere Ma by the 

Election staff.  Once tested all memory packs will be cleared to zero.   

 

This test is being conducted for the Special State Primary on Tuesday, April 12, 2016 for the 

Office of Senator in General Court, First Suffolk and Middlesex District. 

         

 

      

        

 

 

       Diane R. Colella 

       Election Commissioner 

       Secretary, Board of Election Commissioners 


